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Christopher Graham
11 Kimball St
Concord, NH 03301

November 5, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

The proposed Northern Pass project is a terrible thing for New Hampshire and New England.   At a time
when we should be doing more to encourage energy sources such as Solar and Wind to provide more
power locally we do not need a big series of towers crossing New Hampshire  to bring in power from
Canada.    I installed solar panels on my roof a year and a half ago and they are providing all the power
I need for the entire year.  I can not get much more local than my own roof.

Sincerely,
Christopher Graham
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